
Snettisham Primary, Heacham Infant and 

Junior  Schools   20th April 2020 

 

                                        

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we would have been coming back to school for the Summer Term. 
We miss you all and hope that you are safe and managing well at home during 

this crisis. We know many of you are enjoying simple things 
like playing games, baking and gardening. We also love all the 
pictures you have uploaded on class dojo and display in your 
windows.  However, we know it is a difficult time and we are 
trying to keep in touch with as many families as we can to 
make sure you are safe. Please contact us if you need help or 
know someone that does during this stressful time. Please call 
us on 01485 570357 and a member of the leadership team will 

contact you back as soon as possible. Staff cannot look at messages through 
social media such as face book, so please don’t contact them that way. Use the 
school email (office@heachaminfant.norfolk.sch.uk or call school. 

Our school provision for key workers and vulnerable children from all of our 
schools continues at Heacham Infant School. We have children from 

Snettisham, Heacham Infant and Juniors every 
day.  Please call us if you are a keyworker or think 
your children are vulnerable and need your 
children in school on some dates. If you need any 
help to manage or would like signposting to local 
agencies or need a food bank referral, then call us 
on 01485 570357 and a member of the leadership 

team will contact you back. We would also like to know if any of our families 
have contracted Covid 19. 

mailto:office@heachaminfant.norfolk.sch.uk


In case you haven’t seen our websites, we have put together some useful 
resources to help with learning at home during the coming weeks on our 
school website. The home learning packs are not compulsory but we know 
many of you are enjoying the support and structure they provide. Go to:  

https://www.heachaminfant.norfolk.sch.uk/home-learning   

https://www.heachamjunior.norfolk.sch.uk/home-learning 

http://www.snettishamprimary.norfolk.sch.uk/home-learning 

You will see that learning projects are split into weeks focusing on maths, 
reading, writing, phonics/spelling and handwriting activities all based around a 
theme. The theme is the same across all age 
ranges to assist parents that have more than one 
child at our school. If anyone needs a hard pack, 
then please contact the Infant School directly.  

We will continue to communicate using Class 
Dojo and upload videos via our Facebook 
pages/YouTube Channel 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBmjV2UHpSIDz-pmZ5elHRA so keep an 
eye out for these too! Finally, if you would like more structured lessons and 
have good internet and equipment at home, you would benefit from using Oak 
Online Academy which has 3 lessons each day for each year group and links 
well with our curriculum. 

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom 

We send our thoughts and wishes to you all and look forward to seeing you all 

again. 

Kind regards, 

 Louise Jackson, Emma Hunt 

And all the staff from Snettisham Primary, Heacham Infant and Junior Schools 
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